
REPORT 
OF THE 

COMMITTEE ON POLICY MAKING 

 OF THE  

ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

____________________ 

 

June 17, 2016 

____________________ 
 

 

Dear Co-Chairs: 

 

 

The Policy Making Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council met Thursday, June 16, 

2016 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 272 of the State Capitol.  The members present are listed on the 

sign-in sheet.   

 

The Chair stated there was not a quorum present.  The Subcommittee discussed whether or not 

the full Legislative Council could take up the reallocation of committee funds. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted by the Subcommittee Co-Chairs Senator Alan Clark and Representative 

George McGill. 
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